
To help ensure we can effectively social
distance, year groups may be invited to
lunch at staggered times to ensure children
can enjoy their meals with friends at a safe
distance from each other.
In some schools, your child may be enjoying
their lunch in a room other than the dining
hall to help maintain social distancing.
Some schools may ask our cooks and
serving staff to wear face masks – please be
assured this is just an extra safety measure.
Around the school and dining room there will
be child friendly signage highlighting social
distancing measures e.g. standing 2m apart
and only one child on the stairs at a time.

It's been a strange time recently but we are so happy to start welcoming

you and your children back to school in the new school year! We want to

make returning to school as easy as possible whilst keeping everyone safe.

We take the safety of our pupils, our staff and teaching colleagues very

seriously which is why we have introduced social distancing measures to

keep everyone safe. Take a look at our video, Back to School Safely, to see

what measures we have put in place.

At meal times, children will be asked to sit 2m apart
from each other.
Meal options will be slightly reduced during this
period of time but they will still be as tasty as ever!
Some schools may add additional meal times  to the
school day such as breakfast, mid-morning snack,
and an afternoon snack.

Let's get back to school!

If you have any questions about the safety

measures we have put in place or any other

queries relating to our offer, please contact your

school.

A safe return

What's new?

We can't wait to see you!
If your child is in

Reception, Years 1 or 2,

then you can get their

packed lunch or hot

meal free of charge!

Don't Forget!

Click here to watch!

https://youtu.be/Az4wEtr_vWI

